
 

 

Business Standard 

Balbriggan Golf Club  Council Decisions   December 2022 

Catering 

Farrell Catering had left and discussions had been completed regarding payments. The 

outstanding item was that the Franchisee had agreed to get an industrial cleaner in but this 

was still to be completed. 

As an interim measure, the council agreed that Clair Doherty would provide Tea/Coffee and 

sandwiches on a part time basis. Stocking of bar would be undertaken by the House 

Committee. 

With regard to replacing the Caterer, Oliver Meuller had placed ads in catering circles and 

we had two contacts which were being followed up.  

It was decided to go ahead with the Bottle Draw on 18th December. We would ensure 

sufficient drinks for the night and Social committee would look after the draw. 

Finances 

Sky TV had agreed to reduce their fee and we would receive 6 month’s service for the price 

of 3 and this was agreed. 

The running cost of the fountain on the 9th hole was proving very costly and an estimated 

€7,000 a year and it was agreed to turn it off until the beginning of the 2023 golfing season.  

 


